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21/10/2020  19:15:292020/3737/P OBJ  G Ingram Living within Camden Conservation area I am very concerned that this building is completely out of scale and 

would dwarf the surrounding buildings and gardens, affecting peoples privacy and being over bearing. Its tiled 

green facade and external staircase (which in my experience rapidly become filthy and graffiti covered) are 

totally out of character for within the conservation area. Given that you as the council are supposed to protect 

conservation areas and if this were to go ahead would set a dangerous precedent for other invasive, 

inappropriate developments in the future, I beg you to reconsider the scheme and provide a building that does 

not totally destroy the local environment but is of a scale and design that works within it.

21/10/2020  19:21:012020/3737/P OBJ Albert Price I am opposing this new development as it does not fit within the local conservation area. The proposed site is 

the wrong type of building, it is far too overdeveloped as its height and mass would completely dominate the 

surrounding houses and gardens which will change radically the aspect of the area and the mews will be 

dwarfed by such a structure.

The green tiled surface is out of touch with the brick and stucco of the neighbouring houses and so it is the 

external staircase which has no relation to the look of the victorian streets and mews. It also brings back an 

unsuccessful design popular in comunal buildings of this type in the sixties, unsafe and prone to graffiti and 

vandalism.

For this project I hope you would consider a smaller building and in keeping with the design of the 

conservation area.
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